Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Board of Nursing and Midwifery COVID-19 Rules

From: Angela Ellis <angela@nchon.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 12:22 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Amy G. Fitzhugh <afitzhugh@ncbon.com>

Subject: [External] Board of Nursing and Midwifery COVID-19 Rules

CAUTION:

Midwifery Joint Committee:

After consultation with the CEO regarding OAH staff opinion regarding lack of authority
to promulgate rules for Midwifery Joint Committee, we are formally withdrawing the
request for temporary rule. The Midwifery Joint Committee will allow the emergency
rule to expire on June 215t

Angela Ellis

Chief Administrative Officer
P: (919) 782-3211 ext. 259
F: (919) 781-9461
www.ncbon.com [ncbon.com]

Follow the North Carolina Board of Nursing on Facebook! [facebook.com]
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